SILC Office Report
October to December


During this time the SILC office provided information and referral to 24 persons through phone calls, emails and office visits.

The website received 3,602 hits and average of 38.5/day.  Google was the search engine used most to find our site, the top three pages visited were Centers, Council and Veterans Resources.

All P&E reports were filled in a timely matter.  The completion of the 704 Report SILC portion was completed and returned to Vocational Rehabilitation December 15.

Meeting minutes were posted for the following: Executive, Jan. 4; Finance, October and December; Policy, November and Goal 6, November meeting.

An information table was set up at the GREAT Conference.  We displayed the map of Centers, brochures from each center and played the movie, Lives Worth Living.  Over 100 people stopped to watch and/or receive information.


Respectfully submitted,
Debbie Hippler
Office Manager

